
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Russell Hill   
Sent: Wednesday, July 24, 2024 2:06 PM 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62A/2024/0046 
 

 
 ] 

 
Good afternoon 
 
 I am a local resident and have seen the planning application in the Herts adviser reference 
S62A/2024/0046,  both my wife and I are absolutely delighted to see such a positive addition to the 
street scape and fully support the build as it will remove the current blight that sits on this gorgeous 
road. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Russell Hill 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 




